
Historic Architectural Review Commission 
 

Staff Report 
Item 12b 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Meeting Date:  July 15, 2014 
 
Applicant:   William Shepler, Architect 
    Ralph Sanchez 
 
Application Number: H14-01-1103 
 
Address:   #527 Margaret Street 
   
Description of Work: Demolition of non-historic additions. 
 
Building Facts: The house was listed as an altered contributing 

structure in the 1982 survey. The structure has an 
active front yard easement with the City. The 
proposed project received an administrative variance 
approval on June 17, 2014. 

Ordinance Cited in 
Review: Demolition of non-historic or non-contributing 

structures, Sec. 102-217 (2) of the Land 
Development Regulations. 

 
  

Staff Analysis 
 
The Certificate of Appropriateness proposes the demolition of attached rear 
additions to the historic house. The Sanborn maps do not depict the additions 
in question and staff opines that they are non-historic structures. 

 
Consistency with Guidelines and Ordinance for Demolition 

 
It is staff’s opinion that the proposed demolition for non-historic elements will 
have no effect in the historic house and its site. It is staff’s opinion that the 
additions can be deemed contributing to the building in a near future. If 
approved this will be the only reading for the demolition request. 
 
 
 
















































































